
From: Jim.Barker@ses-americom.com 
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2007 5:07 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: Change FRN Request 
 
Per the FCC Helpdesk I had sent you a request to change some FCC call signs which were assigned to SES 
Americom to reflect the FRN which is used for call sign maintenance in IBFS, rather than the FRN used for 
Assignments, Transfer of Control and like transactions.  The request was for the following FCC call signs 
transferred from FRN 0003762366 to FRN 0006383558:  
 
E000102        E000152        E000696        E000726        E020071        E980076  
 
 
One of the call signs is waiting for a modification to be filed and I was curious if there any status you can 
give me for this request? 


